Franklin Interim Advisory Committee (FIAC) Meeting
     Summary of Meeting Eight Notes related to Adventure Canada visit


Teleconference
23 February 2017

Attended: Fred Pedersen (KIA), Doug Stenton (GN, Culture and Heritage), Jenna Boon (PCA), Sarah McNair-Landry (Nunavut Tourism), Ralph Knowlak (Inuit Heritage Trust), Bronwyn Pavey (PCA), Jason Edmunds (Adventure Canada – Presentation), Leanna Ellsworth (PCA – Presentation), Tamara Tarasoff (PCA – Presentation). 
Discussion:
Jason Edmunds of Adventure Canada presented the planned Erebus wreck site visit to FIAC. FIAC was very positive. Jason asked what FIAC’s goals for the visit. FIAC’s goals were stated as:
First test run for visitor opportunities, to see what is possible with cruise ships. Area is shallow, uncharted waters. 
What are different ways we can unload passengers to take advantage viewing opportunities?
What kind of experience can they get in the community of Gjoa Haven? In addition, to on or at both sites.
What kind of benefits can flow to the communities?
Make recommendations for other visits/ cultural tourism or other kinds. 

Final response from FIAC was:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Excited and eager to see how this goes, and wish you the best.

